 Newsletter Summer 2015
Dear Parents,
We hope you had a good half term break and that we can all enjoy some summer weather now!
This term we have several exciting things happening, including our sponsored activity circuit which is taking place next Friday, 12th June at 10.30 am. All children have been given a sponsor form, so we hope that you have persuaded or cajoled your friends, relatives and neighbours to sponsor your child! Don’t forget that there will be tea, coffee and cakes available while you are watching and encouraging the children.
Our summer outing this year is on 7th July and we are going to Woodland Adventurers at Corsham once again. This is a very popular destination and, as always on outings, all children are welcome, regardless of whether it is their normal day at Playgroup. We are asking for a voluntary donation of £5 per child towards the cost, but if this is a problem, please do come and speak to one of the staff –as soon as possible, so that we can help with this. A sign up list is on display at Playgroup and we will need names and the money by 19th June please.
We are looking forward to a visit from “Active Trowbridge” on Thursday 16th July for our leavers’ party.  Again, everyone is welcome that morning.  
On Tuesday 21st July we are having a Teddy Bears Picnic, and presentation to those children who are going to start school in September. Don’t forget to bring along your teddies.
The last day of term is Wednesday 22nd July. 
Finally, in the hope that the weather is hot and sunny, could we please remind you that all children need sun protection cream on – and a hat, and that strappy tops and flip-flops are not suitable for outdoor play.
Kind regards,
The staff and committee
